
P.O. BOX NO. 43817 
TUCSON, AZ. 85733-3817

ENGINEERS INTERNATIONAL, INC. TELEPHONE: 602/884-8818

03 December 1988 
Ref. No. 1148-09-01 

Waste Management Engineering Branch 
Division of Waste Management 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 4-H-3 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. John T. Buckley, Project Officer 

Subject: Transmittal of a rough draft technical paper entitled, 
"Level of Retrieval Demonstration Needed During Site 
Characterization for a Geologic Repository" 
December, 1988 

Dear Mr. Buckley, 

Enclosed, please find one (1) review copy of the subject tech
nical report. We have left it unbound to facilitate your making 
copies for distribution to interested parties.

We would welcome your 
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number of corrected copies

comments and questions, which may be di
Upon your direction, we will issue the 

in final form that you specify.
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